
 

 

Public Notice 
 

Plan Change 57: ‘Omahu North Industrial Area’ 
Hastings District Plan 

 
In accordance with Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991, the 
Hastings District Council gives notice that a Summary of Submissions on Plan 
Change 57 is now available and further submissions can be made. 
 
The summary of submissions can be viewed at: 
 

 Customer Services Area, Central Council Administration Office, 207 Lyndon 
Road East, Hastings 

 Hastings, Flaxmere and Havelock North Libraries 
 Hastings District Council website: http://www.hastingsdc.govt.nz/node/2582 

 
Any person can make a further submission supporting or opposing the submissions 
made. This must be in writing in the prescribed format, “Form 6”, or similar, of the 
Resource Management Regulations. Form 6 is available at the above locations and 
website. 
 
A copy of the further submission in support or opposition is to be sent to the person 
who made the submission to which it relates within 5 working days of lodging the 
submission with the Council. The closing date for further submissions is 5.00pm on 
Wednesday 5th December 2012. 
 
Further Submissions can be: 
 

Posted to:   ‘Plan Change 57 Further Submissions’, Environmental Planning 
(Policy), Planning & Regulatory Services, Hastings District Council, 
Private Bag 9002, Hastings. 

 
Delivered to:  Shane Lambert, Plan Change 57 Further Submissions, Planning & 

Regulatory Services, Central Council Administration Office, 207 
Lyndon Road East, Hastings. 

 
Emailed to: shanel@hdc.govt.nz 
 
For further information please call Shane Lambert on 06 871 5000 or email: 
shanel@hdc.govt.nz. 
 
The closing date for further submissions is 5.00pm on Wednesday 
5th December 2012. 


